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From: geolisafranzen@aol.com
Sent: Sunday, November 12, 2017 10:57 AM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Proposed Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance

To Sandoval County Commissioners.  

I am George Franzen, live at 13 Calle Pinon, Placitas, Retire Brigadier General USAF 
The oil, Gas and the Oil Companies are not going away, Period.  Table the Ordinance till the report that the Commission 
requested, and paid $62,000.00 for is complete and you can than make an informed Ordinance with the help from experts 
in the field. 
The briefing you each got from Don Phillips stated "The risk of contamination of drinking water is high in the Albuquerque 
Basin area and even higher in the Placitas and surrounding areas." 
If you  are in a rush for economic development, stop and think, if you contaminate the water supply, you will have a 
negative economic growth. 
Table the Ordinance, learn more and truly represent to people that elected you. 
You talked about the democratic process but yet the ordinance as it stands give the people no rights at all. 

George Franzen 


